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NOTICE: Passing of Conditional Licensee, Forthcoming Guidance 
 
(July 30, 2025)- The Maryland Cannabis Administration (MCA) is saddened 
to learn about the recent passing of a conditional licensee. The MCA wishes to 
offer our deepest condolences to the friends, colleagues, and family as they 
navigate through this difficult time. 
 
MCA continues to examine the unique issue of ownership interests in 
conditional licenses and how those interests can transfer upon death. This is a 
new issue for MCA and we want to ensure that we examine the matter 
thoroughly before determining the best course of action. 
 
MCA intends to publish guidance on this issue once we have concluded our 
research and made a determination about how to move forward. 


